CITY OF TUCSON
2009 PRIMARY AND GENERAL ELECTIONS
CAMPAIGN FINANCE ADMINISTRATION

INFORMATION UPDATE 2009-05

TO: Candidates, Political Parties, Political Committees and Individuals Who Have
@eivWemaﬁon Packets

FROM: Ro gér . Randolph, City Clerk/Campaign Finance Administrator

DATE: September 9, 2009

From time to time, this office distributes information regarding campaign finance and other
election related issues that may be of interest to you. We encourage you to contact the City
Clerk’s Office with any questions you have regarding these issues.

CITY POST-PRIMARY CAMPAIGN FINANCE REPORTS DUE

A Post-primary campaign finance report covering the period of August 13, 2009 through
September 8, 2009 is due Friday, September 11. This report is filed only by those candidates
who signed campaign contracts.

PRIMARY ELECTION CHALLENGE PERIOD

Pursuant to Arizona Revised Statutes § 16-673 and § 16-674, the five day period during which
an elector may file a court action challenging the results of the September 1 Primary Election
ends on November 14, 2009.

NOVEMBER 3 GENERAL AND SPECIAL ELECTIONS

As you know, the City November 3 General and Special Elections will be conducted by Pima
County. The City Clerk will continue to be your main contact for information and the campaign
finance filing officer. We will monitor election activities and disseminate information we
believe you may find useful.

EARLY VOTING FOR THE NOVEMBER 3 GENERAL AND SPECIAL ELECTIONS

On July 13, 2009 the Governor signed SB 1074 into law changing the effective beginning date of
Early Voting from 33 days to 26 days prior to the election. For the 2009 elections the mailing of
early ballots will begin on October 1.

On site early voting will begin on Thursday, October 8, 2009. The Pima County Recorder will
have two Early Voting sites open from 8:00 AM- 5:00 PM beginning on that date. They are:

=  Main Pima County Recorder's Office at 155 N Church

= Eastside Pima County Recorder's Office at 6920 E. Broadway Blvd., Suite D
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EARLY VOTING DATA

If you wish to purchase early voting data (requests and returns) for the November 3 elections the
cost is:

= $230 for Early Ballots Requested

= $220 for Early Ballots Returned
These data discs will be available for pick up on October 9th. To order the data go to the Pima
County Recorder’s website: www.recorder.pima.gov and click on ‘Campaign Committee Info’
on the right side of the page.
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